
I am strongly opposed to this economically and financially unethical bill. Our money is better geared toward fixing roads in urban 
communities, expanding the accessibility of public transit and making roads safer for drivers and residents in underprivileged areas. 
To pass this bill would be racist and ableist as transport directly impacts these populations the most.


